
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

STERLING SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

THE QUARTERLY MEETING OF THE STERLING SAFETY COMMITTEE 

SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY JANUARY 16, 2014 HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED TO THE LACK OF A QUORUM. 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 20, 2014. 

 

 

   

                                        

 


